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Acklin, Tim

From: Dylan Meyer <meyerdm09@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 11:05 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Item #19

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hi Tim,

I am emailing to share my support for Item #19 (lighting on new tennis facility). With the only other option for courts
with lights being in Onalaska, this would be a major stepping stone to having one of the best facilities in the state.

Thank you,
Dylan Meyer


